June 21st OFFICIAL SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
The Lorraine Town Board opened the monthly meeting at 5:57 p.m. at the Municipal Building.

Present were: Supervisor Sandra Clark, Councilman David Johnson, Counciiman Gordon
Hutton, Councilperson Karen Peebles, and Town Clerk Sarah Edington.

Citizen's present- Taylor Jennings

Due to the posting in the paper being one day late the Public Hearing is to be rescheduled. The
Town Board has rescheduled the Public Hearing to July 13" 2023 at 6:00 pm immediately
preceding the regular monthly meeting.

Taylor Jennings presented the Town Board with the SEQR information and discussed the next
steps following the Public Hearing. (Part 3) FEAF is to be filled out and returned RESOLUTION
#10 of 2023 to accept the FEAF (full environmental assessment form) was made by Supervisor
Sandra Clark and seconded by Councilman David Johnson. All present were in favor. Motion
carried.

RESOLUTION #11 of 2023 to reschedule the Public Hearing to July 13, 2023 was made by
Councilperson Karen Peebles and seconded by Supervisor Sandra Clark. All were in favor.
Motion carried.

30 days from the Public Hearing the Bond Resolution will be signed with a 20-day estoppel
period.

ADJOURNMENT MOTION #75 of 2023 was made by Councilman David Johnson and
seconded Councilman Gordon to adjourn at 6:32 pm. All present in favor. Motion carried.




